
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Safe streets

Original Message 
From: Clayton and Elizaveta Ramnarine
Sent: June 26, 2019 9:58 AM
To: Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson(S)hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Safe streets

Good morning!

I am emailing you to let you know that I support the safe streets initiatives. My family and I live at 155 Aberdeen Ave
(Hess and Aberdeen) we have 3 children 9, 7 year olds and a new Baby, and we honestly never feel safe walking or
biking along our street. Although we have tried to petition for speed bumps on our side of Aberdeen it did not happen.

Please understand how frustrating it is to our friends and neighbors to see an obvious problem with a particular stretch
of road and nothing of substance be done to slow the traffic. Yes, it affects us during the morning commute but we are
willing to give up those 5-10 mins of our day to see some changes. Please take the time to come out during school drop
off hours to see what insanity happens on Aberdeen daily.

My family and I hear and see accidents happen so frequently, my street savy kids know to stop well ahead of the
intersection for the red light at Queen and Aberdeen as cars REGULARLY end up in the side walk at that corner. It s a
regular occurrence. Always cars flying down or up the access. If something serious happens to a child or neighbour that
would devastate this community and it s just a matter of time at this point. Please do the right thing. We support safe
streets.

The Ramnarine Family

Sent from my iPhone
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